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From: Sharon Miller <smilertoo@aol.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 24, 2017 12:15 PM
To: HEE Exhibits
Subject: SB 990

Please do not vote in favor of this bill which leaves Oregon with the nuclear waste disposal problem that we are still 
facing at Hanford.  Why would we resort to nuclear energy, when wind and solar are competitive and a much better 
alternative for our future. 

Take Care... 
Sharon 


